

WATER BOARD UPDATE

FOR
Feb. 22
~~January 18~~, 1995

SUBMITTED BY: Greg Cook, Special Projects Officer

TOPIC: CAPE DORSET MUNICIPAL LICENCE APPLICATION (1643) - EARP

STATUS: Brian Collins has requested more information before proceeding, and this has not been received to my knowledge. As such, EARP has not been initiated, which means we could be caught up in the new CEAA process. I presume there is no rush, as this application will also be going through Nunavut district, which conducts its own consultation.

RECOMMENDATIONS: UNLESS THE BOARD WANTS THIS APPLICATION SENT OUT AS IS UNDER THE CURRENT EARP, WE WILL CONTINUE WAITING FOR ADDITIONAL DETAILED INFORMATION BEFORE PROCEEDING WITH EITHER EARP OR LICENSING.

Feb 22/95 Update

Status unchanged. The review however, will now be subject to CEAA requirements and lengthy forms for the 'public registry'.
J.C.